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I sincerely hope this invitation to share our input on this matter is not just a protocol DOE has to
follow and our input is actually not going to be considered.
Can you tell I am a little jaded?
This has happened recently with Yakima County and their open input on their Waste Management
Plan, only to be informed that due to inadequate funding, they are moving forward as planned.
Please don't "waste" our time if this is only politically, or procedurally, generated.


